
Re: U-TEL AUDITORS LLC 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is written to express our complete satisfaction with the services provided by U-

TEL AUDITORS LLC.  

On October 2010, we received a refund from FPL as a result of their excellent assistance. 

U-TEL AUDITORS LLC handle our case in a professional manner, within predetermined 

time constrains, for a very reasonable price. 

We would love to convey our sincere thanks to the entire organization and hope other 

business can take advantage of their services. 

Sincerely, 

RYD Enterprises, Inc 


